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Dear Mr Williams

Request for access under the Freedom of Informatíon Act |gs2 (cth)

I refer to your fax of I 0 May 2013 in which you request access, under the Freedom of
Information Act 1982 (the FOI Act), to the following:

o "Documents referenced by Mr Peter Wallner (ACCC Director Chemicals &
Regulated Products) in a meeting between ADIA and the ACCC hefuJ on
Friday, 13 April 2012 that provides data on the number and type of
complaints / reports / injuries concerning the purchase and use o/'tooth
whitenin¡¡ products in Australia.

c Documents referenced by Mr Peter lllqllner (.4CCC Director Chemicals &
Regulated Products) in a meeting between ADIA and the ACCC held on
Monday, 25 March 2013 thot provides data on the number and type of
compløints / reports / injuries concerning the purchase and / or use oJ'tooth
whitening products in Australia.

ø Other døta held by the ACCC collectedfrom state / territory governments on
the number and type of complaints / reports / injuries concerning the purchase
and / or use o/'tooth whitening products in Austrølia.

o Documents held by the ACCC relating to patient injury in Australia associated
with the use of teeth whitening products containing E¡reater than 60/o hydrogen
peroxide and I or IBo/o carbamide peroxide",

The documents covered by your request have been the subject of a previous FOI
request. These documents were releasecl to the applicant and, in accordance with
paragraph 8(2Xg) of the FOI Act, were published on the ACCC's Disclosure Log at
the following address htlp;/1dct açqc,ggv,a.u/fpi,{!isc!p_s}¡re-loe. The relevant matters
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are ACCC FOI Request2712072 and 4112012. If you need any assistance in printing
or downloading theretevant material, please let me know. Staffof the Produõt Safety
branch of the Accc, including Mr wallncr, have con-frrmed that there are no
additional documents within the scope of your request.

As the doouments are readily available to the public, can you please confirm that your
request is now withdrawn.

Yows sincerely

William Herron
FOI Coordinator
ACCC Legal Group
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